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Questions?  Contact SMGmanagement at 404.372.8856 

Go to the website (www.aplacheeeplantation.com) to vote for the new colors to use 

for the entrance sign and corresponding website colors.  Deadline for selection is 

Thursday, 6/26/14.  Your input will be crucial to the enhanced appearance of both 

features that reflect our Community.  

Vote for new Entrance Sign/Website Colors 

 

Election of Officers and Committee Volunteers 
President:  Jeff Ausburn 
Vice President: John Nagel 
Secretary: Linda Martin 
Treasurer:  Open 
 
Committee Volunteers: 
Architectural/Landscape (ARC):  Edna Guinn 
Communications: Katie Vegter and Jaime Lee Silverman East 
Social/Welcome: Rebecca Hooten 
 
Thank you to the newly elected officers and the volunteers willing to serve and support the 
Apalachee Plantation community.   
 
If you wish to serve in any capacity, please contact Helen@smgmgmt.com so she can let 
the Board know. 
 

YARD OF THE MONTH 
Plans are in the works for selecting a Yard of the Month (or actually two Yards of 
the Month since we are a large community).  Check the website 
(www.apalacheeplantation.com) for more information and the criteria for selecting 
the winners. 
 
MINUTES FROM ANNUAL HOA MEETING are in the website for your review. 
 
Communication is the key to the Board’s ability to meet its obligations to the 
neighborhood.  Please let us know of any issues or concerns or suggestions you 

might have.  Contact: helen@smgmgmt.com. 
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